
From: Emanuele Gelsi [emanuele@ozlinx.com.au]
Sent: Monday, 23 July 2001 11:50 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au

The Secretary,
Senate Environment, Communications, Info Tech & the Arts References Committee,
S157, Parliament House,
Canberra ACT 2600.

RE: Methods of appointment to the ABC Board

Dear Sir/Madam,

I believe it is important to have a management board free of a political agenda. 

Regards

Emanuele J Gelsi




